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POLICY Guests Appearing Before the Board 

NUMBER OF POLICY CO-17-52 

DATE OF POLICY April 28, 2017 

APPROVED BY The Board 

 

1. Guest presentations are encouraged. The Board Chair may allow all reasonable requests to 
address the Board. 

2. Particular preference should be given to those guests who have opinions on current issues 
before the Board. 

3. Guest presentations should generally be limited to 30 minutes unless there is convincing 
reason for more time to be allotted. 

4. Requests to address the Board on matters related to investigation and discipline matters 
should be denied in accordance with Board’s policy on “Oversight of the Investigation and 

Discipline Committees”. 

5. The Board Chair may consider all requests which are relevant to the membership and the 
public and are within the Engineers and Geoscientists BC mandate. 
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